
  

MEMO 
 

Engineering Department 
 
To: Board of Public Works 

From: Taylor Conger 

Date: February 19th, 2025 

Re: Agenda Item #2b: Authorization to seek bids for Project #9-25 – Linda Court 
Utility Relay and K4 Stormwater Basin Improvements 

 
Background information:  

The Engineering Department is completing plans with Kaukauna Utilities for a utility 

relay/construction project. A main focus of this project will be to provide Stormwater 

storage and relieve flooding caused by the flow restrictions within the K4 Basin, specifically 

in the Linda Court area. Additional work on this project will replace failing water mains, 

sanitary sewer mains, and services as well as providing turf restoration and an asphalt 

overlay. Work would be restricted to summer months in an effort to limit any disturbance to 

school traffic. A map depicting the work locations is shown on the following page. 

 
Strategic Plan:  
N/A 

 
Budget:  
Funds for this project will come from multiple sources, including Sanitary and Stormwater 
Utility funds, capital borrowing, and Kaukauna Utilities. Total estimated project cost is $1.5 
Million. 
 
Staff Recommended Action:  
Authorize the Engineering Department to seek bids for Project #9-25, Linda Court Utility 

Relay and K4 Stormwater Basin Improvements. 




